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PO Box 75357

Congressional Progressive Caucus PAC

Washington DC 20013

Congressional Progressive Caucus PAC
PO Box 75357
Washington, DC  20013

September 26, 2018

Joshua Rebollozo
Campaign Finance Analyst
Reports Analysis Division
Federal Election Commission
1050 First St NE
Washington, DC  20463

Identification Number: C00513176
RE: July Monthly Report (06/01/2018 ? 06/30/2018)
Response Due Date: 09/26/2018

Dear Mr. Rebollozo:

This letter is in response to the Commission?s request for additional information related to contributions received by
Congressional Progressive Caucus PAC during the 2018 July Monthly reporting period.

The Commission asked about the receipt of a contribution from the American Federation of Teachers, AFL-CIO Committee
on
Political Education. Congressional Progressive Caucus PAC did receive a contribution from the federal account of this
committee and disclosed the contribution accordingly on Schedule A, supporting Line 11c. The American Federation of
Teachers, AFL-CIO Committee on Political Education amended its 2018 July Monthly Report to ensure the contribution was
properly disclosed. If the Commission needs additional information regarding this contribution please contact the
American Federation of Teachers, AFL-CIO Committee on Political Education directly.

The Commission also asked about the receipt of several contributions from individuals with mailing addresses outside of
the United States of America. The contributions in question were received through ActBlue, and the contributors did
agree to the ActBlue contribution rules, which include ?1. I am a U.S. citizen or lawfully admitted permanent resident
(i.e., green card holder).? However, because Congressional Progressive Caucus PAC was unable to independently verify the
citizenship of the three contributors in question, their contributions were refunded electronically on the ActBlue
website. The refund to Andreas Reissland was reported on Schedule B, supporting Line 28a on Congressional Progressive
Caucus PAC?s 2018 August Monthly Report. The refunds to the other two contributors in question will be disclosed on
subsequent reports. Congressional Progressive Caucus PAC has also reached out to the contributors directly and requested
photocopies of their passports.

If you have any additional questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Diane Evans
Treasurer
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